
What's on your mind?

Ask the Superintendent

Please join us for a roundtable conversation
with Dr. Mast, the Scotch Plains-Fanwood
Board of Education, and members of the
school district. Your attendance is highly

encouraged!

Thursday, March 14th at 10:00 a.m.

NettinghamMiddle School
580 Park Ave., Scotch Plains, NJ 07076

CLICK HERE TO SUBMIT QUESTIONS BY MARCH 8TH

Sponsored by the SPF PTA Council

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdL2Dm1DI2RXlT1Bl7cJgP45aOfQX114ADCEF5mkko_J5zE7A/viewform?usp=pp_url

